
July 21, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Summer is fast underway and we hope families are enjoying their time together. The start of the
2022/2023 school is just around the corner and we wanted to give families a few district updates
to help plan for the upcoming school year.

Earlier this summer we released the full CCS School Year Calendar. To provide further clarity, a
calendar list version has also been created that denotes building start and end times, as well
as adding a complete listing of all scheduled building open houses and orientation dates to our
website. More building-specific information will be provided by building administrators later this
summer.

We look forward to welcoming our students as they return on August 23.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration

https://www.calschools.org/our-district/district-calendar/
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/district_calendar_2022-23_list_view.pdf
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/open_house_schedule_22_23.png

